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August 8, 1989

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 59-369, 370
Inspection Report Nos. 369, 379/89-05
Notice of Corrective Action Delay

Gentlemen:

In your June 23, 1989 letter you requested a revised response to violation 369,
370/89-05.

We agreed to submit a revised response addressing our management initiatives in
the area of procedural compliance by August 5, 1989.

Due to the extensive revieu of station procedures that is required, this process
is not yet complete.

Station management is continuing to review procedures in order to formulate a
program which will resolve this concern.

Full compliance for these corrective measures will be completed no later than
August 18, 1989.

Very truly yours,

hf k . .re/
H. B. Tucker
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